
Wednesday, October 2, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

I'm reaching out to express my full support for Dr. Marsha Evans and her initiative, which aligns
closely with the values we champion at Glossier.

Having collaborated with Dr. Evans, we have seen firsthand the powerful impact her work has in
empowering individuals through personal growth and wellness. Her approach provides unique
and transformative experiences, helping participants unlock their potential and achieve
meaningful progress in both their personal and professional lives.

At Glossier, we believe in supporting initiatives that align with our core values of being
courageous, inclusive and being devoted to the customer. Dr. Evans' work embodies these
principles, and I am confident that her programs have the potential to reach even broader
audiences with the right support and resources.

I understand that Dr. Evans may be seeking future grant opportunities to expand her work, and I
fully endorse her efforts in this regard. Any financial backing provided to her initiative will
contribute to the growth and sustainability of her programs, allowing her to create a greater
impact within the communities she serves.

I am eager to continue supporting Dr. Evans and look forward to potential future collaborations
with her team. Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further details regarding my
endorsement of Dr. Evans and her initiative.

Sincerely,
Kewanna Donaldson
Senior Manager, Brand and Product Marketing

Glossier, Inc.


